
From:  Cynthia Martinez <filmflora@yahoo.com>

Sent time:  05/05/2020 12:09:31 PM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org <mindy.nguyen@lacity.org>

Cc:  
LA City Mayor <mayor.garcetti@lacity.org>; LA City Council Member District 13 <councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org>; LA City Council Member
District 4 <david.ryu@lacity.org>; Director of City Planning <vince.bertoni@lacity.org>; Officer of City Planning <kevin.keller@lacity.org>; Alexa
Iles <alexa@hollywooddell.com>

Subject:  Hollywood Center Project
 

Cynthia Martinez
6314 Deep Dell Place
Hollywood, CA 90068

Mindy Nguyen - City Planner
City of Los Angeles Department of City Planning
221 North Figueroa Street, Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re:
Environmental Case Number: State Clearinghouse Number: Project Name:

Dear Ms. Nguyen:

Objection to 45-Day Comment Period for Draft EIR ENV-2018-2116-EIR
2018051002
Hollywood Center Project 

We ask that the City grant an extension of the public comment period to the DEIR for at least 90 days AFTER the lifting of local and state
“Safer At Home” orders. This seems the reasonable and fair way to proceed given the extraordinary circumstances we are all operating under.

Thank you,
Cynthia Martinez


